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News from the Missions 
Committee 

Good News Club at Englewood 

Elementary School 

Diane announced that this is starting again on 

September 11th. Together with Englewood 

Methodist Church, we have 

around 10 volunteers. At the 

Back to School Open House 

on August 8th, a number of 

parents signed the interest 

form. Pray now that students 

sign up for the Club. 

 

Pregnancy Solutions  

They are facing some challenges due to 

Florida’s Heartbeat Law, narrowing the 

window for an abortion to six weeks. While 

considered a good thing, it presents 

challenges to a counselor working with an 

abortion-minded client because they have 

limited time to help the client work through 

her fears and look at all options available.  

Pray specifically for the staff and the abortion-

minded clients. 

What’s Happening 
with Outreach? 

Operation 

Invitation!   

Hand out church 

invitation cards to those you 

meet as you go about your daily 

life - shopping, eating out, etc. 

 

 Bev has arranged 

our participation in 

the parade in 

which Vinnie will 

be driving his 1985 

Chevy convertible, 

we’ll have kids in 

wagons and a 

decorated golf cart.   

 

At our tent, we will hand out 

water, candy, Gideon Bibles and 

tracts and meet and invite 

people to church. We are 

sharing this project with First 

Baptist Church of Englewood. 

Ladies’ Ministry 

Ladies’ Bible Study, Thursday 

afternoons 

We are currently doing a super study on 

Joseph.  Linda Szafranski is leading the study 

and we all appreciate her leadership, insights 

and facilitation. 

 

Ladies’ Coffee, 

Wednesday mornings 

This is such a fun time of 

fellowship and getting to know 

each other at Culture Coffee on Dearborn. 

 

Ladies’ Luncheons, once a month  

A different person hosts each 

occasion so we may go to a 

restaurant or to someone’s home.  

It is great fun! 

Next Sermon Series 

Pastor John is finishing up a 

series on ‘The Amazing 

Teaching of Jesus.’ Pastor Ian 

will be back in the pulpit from 

September 8th. He will be 

completing the series on the 

book of James and then 

beginning a new 4-part series 

           on Discipleship. 

Bible Study 

 

 

At the Tuesday morning Bible 

Study, Pastor John has been 

looking at ’Second Chances.’ 

Pastor Ian will begin on 

Tuesday, September 10th. We 

will be continuing the study of  

Discipleship as found in the 

Book of Philippians. 
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Therefore, go and make disciples of all nations.  ~ Matthew 28:19 


